
Visit to Evendons Primary School

On Friday 5th November I visited Evendons Primary School and gave a short
talk on the role of an MP. The children asked a wide range of questions about
Parliament and the role of an MP. They were particularly interested in
environmental matters which I wrote about on my website the following day. I
thank the Head for inviting me and for showing me the school, and wish the
pupils well in their studies.

http://www.government-world.com/visit-to-evendons-primary-school/

